
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoom link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85381127592?pwd=Z01JTHFXNVdzeTZqTUpwS1
dmSFVxZz09 

Klamath Falls Friends Church 
Unprogrammed Worship 

Sunday, March 3, 2024 
10:00 am 

All Are Welcome 
Because we believe each person represents an image of the Divine 

and welcome the light that each individual brings, we open our doors 
to everyone. We encourage full participation by all in the life of our 

meeting. We recognize one another as equal travelers on the journey, 
seeking always to celebrate our joys and share our struggles together. 

May we create and tend an ethic of respect, reverence, safety, and 
listening. May we delight in our differences! 

 

1918 Oregon Ave., Klamath Falls, OR 97601 
pastorklamathfallsfriends@gmail.com 

541-363-6885 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, March 3, 2024 

Unprogrammed Worship 
9:55- 10:00 Gathering Music: Phyllis and Doug Fay 

Welcome: Leigh 
10:00-10:35 Silent (Unprogrammed) Worship 

10:35-10:40 Closing Music: Phyllis and Doug Fay 
Joys and Concerns 

Closing Prayer: Leigh 
 

Announcements: 
• Today, March 3 begins a new book group.  Please pick up a copy of 

Thich Nhat Khanh’s Living Buddha Living Christ 
• March 10 we will have a Spirituality and Art Experience led by Sue 

Graves. 
• Meditation nights for March are March 11 and 25 at 6:00. 
• March 16, we will have a day of fellowship as we discuss who we are 

and what we are going to be to each other.  We will have a day of 
deep listening in both small and large groups and will have a 
fellowship potluck luncheon.  Please plan to be here from 10-3 on 
March 16 and bringing a nutritious dish to share with each other.  It 
will be a wonderful day of communion and community. 

• Please go to https://www.scymfriends.org/community-news to sign 
up for the Sierra Cascades Yearly Meeting’s newsletter. 

• There is a prayer vigil each Wednesday at 6:30 here at the church – 
It’s focus is a ceasefire in the wars, particularly in Israel/Gaza 

• The Children’s Committee will be meeting on March 3 at 9:00 
downstairs to talk about next steps. 

• The Stewardship Committee will be meeting on March 10 at 9:30 
downstairs to look at printer replacement options and make a 
recommendation to the meeting for purchase. 

• Anyone interested in where the Friends Pantry will be relocated is 
encouraged to come to a meeting at Klamath Lutheran Church (1175 
Crescent) on Monday, March 11th at 4 pm. Volunteers from KLC and 
Hope Lutheran will be there as well as Leslie Gutierrez from the 
Food Bank. We will tour the facility and learn how they ran their 
food pantry. Please come with any questions you have so that when 
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we discern this issue again, you'll be well-informed and hopefully 
have all your questions answered. Refreshments will be served. 

 
 
January and February 
Pledges $4403 
Donations $16,695 
We appreciate your ongoing financial support! 
The meeting asks every member and regular attendee to 
consider giving, according to one’s ability, as a spiritual 
practice.  It is not the size of the donation that matters,  
but the heart from which it is given. You may drop  
your tax-deductible gift in the box located at the  
back corner of our meeting room. 
  
Financial giving is a concrete way in which we ALL can share 
in the ministry and outreach of Friends.  Thank you to all who 
faithfully contribute! May we continue to trust God to enable 
us to give with generous and open hearts! 
Please pledge for 2024. Forms are the entry table. 

 


